
Comments on May 25, 2017 Planning Commission agenda items, 

received through May 24 

 

Item 2, 910-912 North 2nd Street 

 

From: Katie Umberg [mailto:katieumberg@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 2:33 PM 

To: Planning Commissioners 

Subject: 2016SP-098-001 

 

I am writing to convey my strong support of the staff recommendation to disapprove item 2016SP-098-

001, which proposes a zoning change to two lots on N 2
nd

 St. As noted in the staff report, the proposed 

rezoning is inappropriate in this area and inconsistent with the Neighborhood Maintenance policy.  

 

I chose to move to Cleveland Park specifically because it has a neighborhood feel. It is unfair to 

Cleveland Park residents to allow developers to change this.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Katie Umberg 

1012 N 2
nd

 Street 

 


